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To ensure the safety of our  
Sheldon School community, it is 

imperative that we effectively manage 
and limit access to our campus. 

 
Starting on Monday, April 9, 2018: 

 

➔A​ll students and adults must enter 

through the campus front entrance doors 

only.  This is the doors by the main office. 

 

➔ The gates adjacent to the Kindergarten 

yard will be be locked and will no longer 

be accessible. 

 

➔ During breakfast, adults must sign in to accompany their 

student in the cafeteria. 

Thank you for supporting our efforts  to create a safe campus! 
 


